
NAME THE
LOCOMOTIVES

Help name the Port’s Locomotives!
Mount Vernon is getting a new railroad, and we need help naming two of its
locomotives. Ports of Indiana and OmniTRAX are working together to create
the "Mount Vernon Railroad." This railroad will help move rail cars at the
Mount Vernon port.
 
To celebrate its role in our community, the railroad will have Mount Vernon's
name and use the school colors in its logo. Local elementary schools like
yours get to pick the names for the two locomotives. The classes that come
up with the winning names will get to visit the port and see the locomotives
in action. 
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